
THE CITIZENS & SOUTHERN NATIONAL BANK 
ATLANTA, GA. 

Chief Herbert Jenkins 
Atlanta Police Department 
176 Decatur Street, s. E. 
Atlanta , Georgia 

Dear Chief Jenkin: 

November 6, 1967 

I would like to extend our thanks for the many courtesies 
Officer ~ons and Officer Cardell of the Crime Prevention &treau 
of the Atlanta Police Department extended to representatives of 
the United States Jaycees end the Ford Foundation last week. 
These representatives were visiting Atlanta to observe the work 
of the Sunmerhill Community, Atlanta Government Organizations and 
the Atlanta Jaycees in the Summerhill neighborhood and other under­
privileged areas. 

We appr ciate the fine co-operation alw ys extended to the 
Atlanta Jaycees by the Police Departm nt. 

Sincerely, 

e .1::~~i!--
Director - Atl anta Jaycees 

cca Honorable Mayor 'Ivan Allen, Jr. ~ 
Mr. Jim Goldin 




